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Chemical Conservation Corporati
10100 ROCKET BOULEVARD • ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32824 

(407) 859-4441 • FAX (407) 855-2812

May 11,1998

Mr. Robert Snyder, P.E.
Section Manager 
Hazardous Waste Program
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
3319 Maguire Boulevard 
Suite 232
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

Re: Chemical Conservation Corporation FLD 98055^72^
Hazardous Waste Facility Permit Applicationl5!S^2W48 & HO02-279952

Dear Mr. Snyder;

Enclosed with this letter are revised copies of Tables I.D.3., n.A.4.b-2, n.A.4.b-4, 
II.A.5/6.-1 and n.A.5/6.-la. The first three tables were revised to include hazardous waste codes 
that correspond to chemical compounds previously listed and approved in Table n.A5/6.-la. This 
table allowed the facility to receive such compounds only when they were used, not virgin.

Table n.A.5/6.-la. was revised to indicate that the chemical compounds in question may be 
received as virgin, and gases have been segregated in a separate chart with their corresponding 
hazard class.

This submittal consists of four copies, one of them contains underlined or crossed-out 
words to indicate that they have been added or deleted, respectively, in this revision. This copy is 
provided to help you identify changes made to pages contained in the permit application prior to this 
revision. The other three copies do not contain underlined or crossed-out words, they should replace 
pages in the existing application book having the same identification number.

If you have any questions, please call me at 859A441.

Sincerely,

CHEMICAlOgmS^RyA 

' -----

CORPORATION

Armamo I. (jonzalez
Compliance OflScer 

cc: Patrick Sullivan

Protecting Our Environment For Over A Quarter Of A Century


